
Eminence Independent Schools has decided to celebrate the opening of our new 
gymnasium with a chance to accomplish two goals by creating a commerative brick 
pathway just outside the new main entrance to the gym. The first goal is to allow 
our community, alumni, current students, and staff to be a part of this historic event 
by donating a custom, personalized brick to be placed forever. The bricks can be 
donated in memory of loved ones, alumni, or yourself/family. The second goal is to 
raise money for our athletic programs. The COVID19 pandemic has hit our sports 
programs very hard due to limited crowds and increased expenses. All donations 
will be directed to our general athletic budget. 

Name: ___________________________________________

Address: _________________________________________

City: _______________________________ State: ________ 

Zip: _______________ Phone: ______________________

Email: ____________________________________________

MAIL FORM AND PAYMENT TO:
Eminence Board of Education
C/O Athletics Brick Fundraiser

291 West Broadway
Eminence, KY 40019

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:
Eminence Board of Education

$45 - 4x8 Brick
3 lines of text, 20 characters per line (including spaces and punctuation)

6 lines of text, 20 characters per line (including spaces and punctuation)

$100 - 8x8 Brick


